
I am an Ohio citizen deeply concerned about the current emergency powers and the lack of 

BALANCE between our three branches of government.  Our businesses, economy, health and 

well-being are being seriously harmed by the oppressive over-reach and unopposed orders of our 

governor.  Please stand up and protect our personal liberties by voting YES on SB22!  Thank 

you. 


